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Our family (left) and the kids with the barrel (right)

TO OUR FRIENDS AT MISSION OF T.E.A.R.S,

The Christmas season can be full of joy and anticipation, however when you are far
from family and friends (which I'm sure we are all enduring to some extent right
now) it can be hard. This year our family and ministry received two barrels full of
love and provision in Jamaica due to the generosity of friends and partners of
Mission of T.E.A.R.S. The way this donation has brightened our days, not to mention
our Christmas season is indescribable. Thank you for the generosity of those who
gave, who put their time into packing and preparing. | can tell you, our kids will not
forget this experience. We were able to bless several families during this time
with much needed resources through this gift. Praying you all have a happy and
memorable Christmas season as I'm sure we will!
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